

Dear Canadian Wildlife Federation,

I have the pleasure of sharing with you that you have been chosen as the recipient of the Canadian Network of Environmental Education and Communication (EECOM) Outstanding Non-Profit Organization Award. Congratulations!! You were nominated for this award by Bob Jickling,

The awards committee chose you for this award because your actions for positive environmental change, through education, permeate your life. Your actions inspire individuals and entire communities to deepen their environment education ethics, skills and a greater understanding of what it means to be part of an ecological community.

Your organization has made a significant contribution to EE in one or more of the following:

- Visible contributions in EE (research, innovations, curricula, legislation, etc.)
- Outstanding environmental action, contribution or stance with respect to EE
- Excellence in reporting environmental issues for the purpose of public education

To receive this award we would like to invite you to attend the awards ceremony at the 2012 EECOM Conference. We are holding this conference in conjunction with the Congress on Humanities and Social Studies (ESAC) at the University of Waterloo. The ceremony will be held in the atrium of the Environment Building following the wine and cheese welcome on Thursday, May 31st at 8pm.

Please, come and be our guest at the award ceremony, and have a few words of acceptance ready for the awards presentation (2 – 3 minutes only). You will also be highlighted in the next EECOM newsletter.

Deepest Congratulations,

Leigh Bird

Awards Chair EECOM BOARD